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NO SCHOOL 
There will be no school for students on Friday, May, 21

st
 or Monday, May 24

th
. 

We wish all KAHS students and their families a relaxing and enjoyable time off for these days. 

SCHOOL COUNCIL 
The next KAHS School Council Meeting will be held on Wednesday, May 5th at 7pm.  This 

will be a virtual meeting and anyone who is interested in participating should contact 

Vice-Principal, Kris Van Wieren (kris.vanwieren@pallisersd.ab.ca) by 3pm on May 5th to 

request to receive the electronic invitation. 

YEARBOOK DEADLINE 
LAST CALL FOR 2020/21 YEARBOOKS!  The last day to order a KAHS Yearbook 

for this year is Sunday, May 2nd through SchoolCash Online. 
 

Purchase this unforgettable Covid School Yearbook so that in the future you 
can play the game – “Who is that beneath the mask?”   

ALBERTA EDUCATION – ASSURANCE SURVEY 
Alberta Education has sent, by regular mail, their annual Assurance Survey (formerly known as the Accountability 

Pillar Survey) to the survey opening and closing are the same for all surveys. We did complete mailing out the 
surveys about 3 weeks ago, but mail can get lost and I have heard that delivery has been slower this year. Our 

branch would be happy to re-issue Random Access Codes to parents who have not received their survey packages 
yet. Please ask parents to email us at Edc.SystemAssurance@gov.ab.ca and to include the name of their child’s 

school and authority, as well as their child’s grade in the email so we can generate the RAC. 

GRADS 
Please check the KAHS Graduation 2021 Google 

Classroom and your school email regularly.  ALL 

information will also be posted on the Grad 2021 

tab of our website for parents.   

All School Fees must be paid in full in order 

to participate in the Grad Cermony.  

KAHS GRAD 2021 
WILL BE HELD 

ON FRIDAY,  
JUNE 25th. 
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We understand how important support is for students 
embarking on their post-secondary journey. 
Often, their primary support comes from you – their family!   
Lethbridge College is pleased to host a 45-minute online 
session from 6:30 p.m. to 7:15 p.m. on Wednesday, May 19, 
to provide parents and guardians with an overview of what to 
expect from and for your future post-secondary student.   
We will address some of the concerns you may have, and 
we’ll review the supports we have in place to help your 
student meet their goals. We’ll also provide you with some 
ideas on how to BE READY to support your students in their 
transition into post-secondary education.  
This event is open for parents and guardians of students in 
grades 11 and 12 and their students. 
Attend the event live for a chance to win a gift from 
Lethbridge College.  
Register at: 
https://www.tfaforms.com/4898574?tfa_2100=palliser  
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